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[Pediatric surgeon, Ivo de Blaauw, about the CTO mission in Georgia] 

 

[Ivo de Blaauw, Pediatric Surgeon, Nijmegen, Netherlands] 

 

Hello, I'm Ivo de Blaauw. I'm a pediatric surgeon from the Netherlands. I've been involved in 

CTO since 2008, working with Marc Levitt, particularly. CTO is very important for me. I think one 

of the goals is “save one child, save the world”. It's like we meet every day, we meet several 

children we can help outside in this world who are in need of colorectal problems. And to do this 

with a great team of people, not only the surgeons, particularly also the nurses, the staff, the 

other staff, the volunteers, is a great pleasure and a great privilege. 

 

 


